

TO AFFILIATED AND ASSOCIATED NATIONAL GRAPPLING FEDERATIONS IN ASIA

Corsier-sur-Vevey, May 11, 2023 /ab

Technical Assistance for the 2023 Asian Grappling Champioships

Dear President, dear Secretary General,

We aim to continue our efforts in promoting the development of grappling and its refereeing, and I am pleased to announce that UWW will be offering the following support for the upcoming 2023 Asian Grappling Championships in Astana:

- 1. Assistance for referees. In order to encourage your team to bring referees to the competition, UWW will cover the accommodation fees for those referees who hold an international category in Grappling. It's important to note that this offer is limited to referees who meet this requirement, and the federation is still responsible for covering their flight tickets, licenses, and ensuring their timely arrival for the Refereeing Seminar before the championships.
- 2. Assistance for athletes and coaches. Once again, we will be offering technical assistance to countries that oversee grappling at the developmental level for the upcoming championships. The technical assistance (maximum of 1 athlete and 1 coach per National Federation) will cover the accommodation fees of the participants for three nights. To apply, please fill out the attached application form and submit it to our email sports@uww.org by June 5, 2023. It's important to note that the amount of this support is limited and will not be available to federations with outstanding financial obligations to UWW or to athletes who have a history of anti-doping violations.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at sports@uww.org.

Thank you for your attention, and we look forward to seeing all of you at the event.

Yours sincerely,

Jean-Daniel Rey UWW Sports Director